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In conjunction with National Library Week 2000 and the bicentennial celebration 
of the Library of Congress, the Armed Forces Staff College Library created the 
attached display.  This three dimensional display features the U.S. postage stamp 
issued to commemorate the 200th birthday of the Library of Congress and  items 
from the American Treasures collection.  Ron Eicholtz, Visual Information 
Specialist, designed the display as a backdrop for our information desk so that 
library patrons will see it when they approach the desk.   

Although the celebrations are over, the display remains in place as a reminder to 
all that the Library of Congress collection is well worth a trip to Washington 
D.C.    
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